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SEEKING YOUR HELP TO FIND PATIENTS FOR A CLINICAL
RESEARCH STUDY IN EARLY PARKINSON’S DISEASE

The Orchestra Study is a Phase 2a, randomized, double-blind, placebo-controlled study to
investigate the efficacy, safety, tolerability, and pharmacokinetics of oral UCB0599 in patients
with early-stage Parkinson’s disease to evaluate whether UCB0599 can slow the progression
of Parkinson’s Disease.

Participants eligible for this study should be 40-75 years of age, diagnosed with Parkinson’s
disease within the past 2 years and in early stages of Parkinson’s disease (modified Hoehn and
Yahr Stage <2).

Please refer to the attached study flyer to learn more about the study. If you have a patient
who is suitable for referral or would like more information about the Orchestra Study, please
contact:

Kendra Fowler, University of Utah, Clinical Research Coordinator

801-414-1335 or 801-581-7828
kendra.fowler@utah.edu

Pl: Paolo Moretti, MD

Or visit www.orchestra-study.com, or scan the QR E ol E code

www.clinicaltrials.gov identifier: NCT04658186

EudraCT identifier: 2020-003265-19 E
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